
       Annex 2 
 
From: terry gibb-kirk  
Sent: 16 December 2010 12:54 
To: Haswell, Dick 
Subject: ANNEX 2 
afternoon dick, 
                             i think you have missed the point as we the majority of the trade 
wish to be represented and have our voice recognised as a taxi trade associations 
which represents the majority of the trade at all forthcoming meetings 
agendas,consultations regarding the trade and the council that has any bearing on the 
trade. 
 
                              even i realise that it would be impossible to write to everyone as it 
would be uneconomical and not viable on our financial budget in the current climate. 
 
                              yes i will be attending the meeting so can you forward me the 
agenda and any future agendas as well place me on the same list as the two 
associations 
                         
                                                                       cheers terry 
 

 
From: "Haswell, Dick" <Richard.Haswell@york.gov.uk> 
To: terry gibb-kirk  
Sent: Thursday, 16 December, 2010 9:11:33 
Subject: RE: letters 

Thanks Terry got the papers and will be writing the report today and 
tomorrow. What you dont say however is what precisely you want. Without 
putting words in your mouth do you 
  
Want the council to take no notice of the associations 
  
Want the council to write to every person in the trade on every issue  
  
?????????? 
  
Can you please be more specific so I do not mis represent you . 
  
Could you also advise if you will be attending the meeting. 

-----Original Message----- 
From: terry gibb-kirk  
Sent: 16 December 2010 04:39 
To: Haswell, Dick 
Subject: letters 

good morning dick, 
                                 i posted the letters through at kings pool last night at 21-



30 ought to let you know two names were duplicated so they have had a line 
through them the formula is easy enough to work out for every 3.07 names 
appearing on the list that are on the 2 associations list you reduce there 
percentages by one and increase ours by one. 
                                  also i realise that the transport committee members wont 
want to reply to everyone so if you would be good enough to furnish with my 
details they can reply to myself and i will pass there conclusions on to all that 
signed the letter cheers terry 

 


